
NOTICE OF REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

The Poarch Band of Creek Indians is soliciting proposals from qualified and experienced 
firms for the implementation of a Tribal Services Management System. 

A copy of the RFP packet may be requested by contacting Steve Stewart, Chief Information 
Officer, at sstewart@pci-nsn.gov. 

Clarifying Questions: 
Vendors may submit questions seeking clarification of the RFP content by email to Mr. 
Stewart no later than August 29, 2025. 

Proposal Submission Deadline: 
All vendor proposals must be received no later than 5:00 p.m. CST on September 15, 
2025 at: 

Poarch Band of Creek Indians 
5811 Jack Springs Road 
Atmore, Alabama 36502 

Indian Preference: 
In accordance with the Tribe’s Tribal Employment Rights Ordinance (TERO), preference will 
be given to firms that are both certified Indian-owned and experienced in enterprise 
system implementation for federally recognized tribes. Documentation supporting 
certification and relevant project experience is required. 

 


